
18th July 2022

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,

This year’s GCSE results day is on Thursday 25th August. The Academy will be
open between 9am and 11am for you to collect results.

If you are unable to collect your results in person, your results can be collected by an
approved representative. This person must bring photographic ID (passport or
driving licence) to collect your results for you. To nominate someone to collect your
results please can you fill in this Form before Monday 22nd August. 

Exam results will be collected from the HUB - please enter the Academy site
through the Bus Park gate on Clotherholme Road.

Any results not collected on Thursday 25th August will be emailed to you. You, the
student, must provide an email address of your own, not an academy email. This
must be provided in the form using the link above.

Staff members will be available on the day to answer questions and offer any support
needed regarding level three destinations for September. Staff will also be available to
make phone calls and access to the internet during this process if necessary.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D O’Brien
Vice Principal

https://forms.gle/BgzmmWxW3VdkBxm1A

